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Wednesday 13 May 2020 
Week 3, Term 2

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK… 
 

Mother’s Day Celebrations 
Last Friday, we had a very special morning, where we were able to celebrate our amazing mums and all they do for 
us. It was certainly a challenge given the circumstances, but we tried our best to show our mums what they mean to 
us. The P/1/2 Class presented a very moving Mother’s Day liturgy, which was followed by our very special Mother’s 
Day drive-through celebration. Mums, we hope you liked the gift and card that your child made for you and thank 
you for supporting our drive-through morning. I hope all mums in our community had a wonderful Mother’s Day on 
Sunday and thank you for everything that you do. 
 

Casuals For Catholics Day- Free Dress- Tuesday 19th May 
Next Tuesday, 19th May is our annual ‘Casuals for Catholics’ free dress day. This is an initiative of the Catholic Diocese 
of Bunbury- a fundraising day each year for people in need. This year, the money raised will go to the Saint Vincent 
de Paul Society. 
 

Students are encouraged to wear free dress (with appropriate footwear) to school next Tuesday, 19th May, with a 
gold coin donation from each chid please. Thank you for supporting this very worthy cause. 
 
 

God Bless, 
 

Brett Wilkie 
 
 
 
 

GOOD NEWS CORNER 
 

Well done to Angela Gibellini, who has completed some amazing 
work this week. She created this beautiful poster, showing all of the 
special things her family has taught her. Well done, Angela and keep 
up the amazing work! 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      

 
 

Respect 

Compassion 

Safety 

Responsibility The De Campos enjoying the Mothers Day Drive-Thru 
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Highlights of our Mother’s Day Drive-Thru 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

WINTER UNIFORM (Term 2 and Term 3) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GIRLS 

• Blue woollen school jumper with crest 

• Tartan pinafore/skirt 

• Blue short sleeved shirt 

• Navy blue tights 

• White ankle socks (if not wearing tights) 

• Black lace up school shoes. 
Black buckle girl’s school shoes may be worn. 

 

BOYS 

• Long grey school pants 

• Blue woollen school jumper with crest 

• Blue short sleeved shirt 

• Grey socks 

• Black lace up school shoes 
 

St Joseph’s School 
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P: 9776 1180 
E: admin@stj.wa.edu.au 

 

Follow us on Facebook: 
@ St Joseph’s School Pemberton 

 
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES AND INFORMATION 
 

o Uniform- a reminder that in Term 2, we move to the Winter Uniform- see details below. While we usually allow a 

week or two to transition, it is important that students are in correct uniform as soon as possible. Please contact 

Jodie Omodei, our uniform co-ordinator (0427 718 986), or see us in the front office for assistance with purchasing 

uniform items. 

o School Board Meeting - Our next School Board Meeting will be tonight, 13th May.  

 


